
 

169 Main Street, 700 Plaza Middlesex                         
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860.343.8297 | wright-pierce.com 

 

October 24, 2022 

 

Liz Burdick 

Director, Dept. Land Use & Development  

Town of Montville 

310 Norwich-New London Turnpike 

Uncasville, CT 06382 

 

SUBJECT: Site Plan Application: 50 Cook Drive, Uncasville – Water Storage Tank 

 

Dear Liz, 

As a follow up to our discussion, after consulting with Derek Albertson - WPCA Superintendent, we request 

that the Planning and Zoning Commission table our site plan application at the October 25, 2022 meeting.  

We look forward to addressing the Town’s review comments and request that our application be considered 

at the next meeting on November 8, 2022. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely,  

WRIGHT-PIERCE 

 

 

 

Barry A. Parfitt, PE 

Lead Project Engineer 

barry.parfitt@wright-pierce.com   

  


